Dear Families,

Good Evening! We had a great full week back at school! Just a reminder that this week is Valentine’s Day! We will be having our School Celebration on Thursday,
In addition, | sent each student home with a white bag last week! This white bag should be decorated with as many drawing and decorations as possible
representing the child as a person! These bags can be brought in as early as Monday, February 11th and no later than Tuesday, February 12th! If students wish to
participate in our exchange, they should have enough valentines to exchange with our whole class! | will have extra valentines on hand for students who need
them! Also, please be aware that candy should not be exchanged due to our school policy! Please be on the lookout for a Valentine’s Day Progress Report
regarding your child’s progress within the third grade! These will be sent throughout this week!

Warmly,

Mrs. Amoscato

Upcoming

Tests ANNOUNCEMENTS
Math quick checks throughout

Our Valentine's Day Party will take place
the week. on Thursday of this week!
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Comprehension Checks https://www.spellingcity.com/view-

(Reading) Thursday spelling-list.html?listld=59953583

Spelling Test/Vocabulary on
Thursday



https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.html?listId=59953583
https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.html?listId=59953583

